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March for Babies — South Sound

FAQ

Q: When is the walk?
A. May 11, 2019

Q. Where is March for Babies Seattle held?
A. March for Babies will be held at Cheney Stadium on the field! The address is 2502 S Tyler St, Tacoma,
WA 98405

Q: Is the walk route the same as last year?
A. Yes, it is the same route as the last year.

Q: Where will the sponsor tents be this year?
A. Our festival tents and activities will take place in the parking lot in the front of Cheney Stadium.

Q. How long is the walk route?
A. The walk route length is about 2 miles. If you feel this might be a challenging distance for you, we will
have a “Victory Van” available to help escort you back to the Finish Line should you need.

Q. What if | feel like | can’t finish the walk?
A. A “Victory Van” will be available to transport tired walkers back to Cheney Stadium. The van will be
marked with official March for Babies signage.

Q. Are strollers allowed?
A. Yes, strollers, wagons, and wheelchairs are allowed. Roller skates, bicycles, and skateboards are not
allowed due to safety concerns.

Q. Are pets allowed?
A. yes! Dogs are allowed at the festival site and on the walk route as long as they’re on leashes. Please
plan to bring bags to clean up any leave behinds ©

Q. Can | turn my donations in at the walk?
A. YES! Donations are accepted at Registration beginning at 8:00 AM.



Q. Is there a “registration fee”?
A. We do not have a registration fee but ask that all participants commit to raising funds for the March
of Dimes. March of Dimes staff is available to help support you in your fundraising efforts.

Q. What do | need to do to form a team?
A. All that is needed to form a team for March for Babies is the ability to ask your friends, family, and co-
workers to join you and your choice of a team name!

Q. What do | wear?

A. We've ordered a sunny day for March for Babies, but just in case, be prepared for cold or rainy
weather. March for Babies will take place rain or shine. Remember, mornings can be chilly in Tacoma.
We recommend bringing umbrellas, gloves, hats and sunglasses.

Q. Can | walk as an individual if | do not want to form a team?
A. You are more than welcome to walk as an individual and we invite you to join our elite group, the
“Circle of Champions” that fundraise $1,000 or more on an individual basis.

Q. Is the Super Hero Sprint happening again this year?
A.Yes! And! This year it’s free! Just register your kiddo(s) through your participant center!

Q. Will there be food at the walk?
A. Yes, we will have cupcakes (thank you to Hello, Cupcake!) Sparkling Ice waters before and after the
walk!

Q. Will there be activities for children at the walk?
A. Yes, we will have crafts and bouncy houses for the children both before and after the walk.

Q. Where do | park?
A. Parking is available in the Cheney Stadium parking lot.

Q. Can | collect donations after the walk?

A. Yes, donations count towards your March for Babies fundraising until December 31, 2019, but online
donations end on June 30, 2018. You can mail donations to our office located at 1904 3™ Ave., Ste. 230,
Seattle WA, 98101.

Schedule of Event

8:00 AM — Registration Opens
8:45 AM — Superhero Sprint Begins
9:00 AM — Walk Begins

10:00 AM — March for Babies Celebration Party Begins



11:30 AM — Event Concludes



